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Customer
First Name
Name

My enquiry is

I would like to be contacted by
Email

Phone

Address

About this form
Issued by

george
hanna

| see from Camden website that a planning
application has recently been submitted for 1-9
Hargrave Place N7 0BP, site of the Admiral Mann
public house, and that comments are now being
invited.

| had been expecting to receive an automatic
notification of application to
tyddles@btinternet.com, as i signed up some
months ago to receive these. Others have also not
received an auto notification. Could you have your
webmaster /Planning team check why this should
be.

| understand applicant is required by law to post
notices around the perimeter of site to warn
neighbours/invite comments. To date no notices
have been posted.

In view of the delay in posting required notices, i
would urge you to consider extending the period in
which comments can be received.

| would be grateful if you could bring these matters
to the attention of colleagues in the Planning
Department, as this decreases the chances of
locals being aware of what is being proposed; &
comment should they wish to do so

When checking the adjacent construction site at 1-
7 Hargrave Place, i noted considerable damage to
the paving of Hargrave Place at that address. No
load spreader plates appear to be being used for
construction traffic & this is increasing the
likelihhood of slips & trips on the public pavement. i
have a photo should you wish to have this.

This message has also been sent to the Localism
hub via email

George Hanna
Mobile

122¢ Huddleston Road
London
N7 0AG

Council and Democracy
Camden Town Hall
Judd Street
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